
 

 

The Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
Arnot Hill House, Arnot Hill Park, Arnold, Nottingham  NG5 6LU 

T  0115 844 5998   F  0115 844 5081 
E  nopcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk   W  www.nottinghamshire.pcc.police.uk 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref: 7287/20 
 
 
30 October 2020 
 
 
Dear  
 
Re: Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received by the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on 20 October 2020. 
 
INFORMATION REQUESTED 
 

 Are you running an Oracle or SAP ERP solution?  If so, what version are they 
currently running on and which modules are you using?   

 Are you planning to upgrade in the next 12-18 months?   

 Do you have plans to move to a SAAS model? 

 Do you have plans to migrate our current ERP to a cloud Solution? 

 Do you run Oracle Databases?  If so what versions, are you planning an upgrade in 
the next 12 – 18 months? 

 Do you own perpetual Oracle Licences, do you Pay Oracle directly or through a 
shared service or other framework? 

 Do you own Perpetual SAP Licences, do you Pay SAP directly or through a shared 
service or other framework? 

 What is the value of the SAP Support contract and when does it renew? 

 What is the value of the Oracle support contract and when does it renew? Who is 
commercially responsible for looking after the contract for the Oracle and/or SAP 
renewals? 

 Do you currently work with any SAP or Oracle? 
 

 
Please find below answers to your questions:- 
 
 
RESPONSE 
 
Under S 1 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), I can confirm that the 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does not hold the information 
you have requested, however this information may be held by Nottinghamshire Police. 
 



 

  

If you would like to forward your request onto Nottinghamshire Police, their contact details 
are provided below.  If you would prefer for us to forward your request onto Nottinghamshire 
Police, please confirm this in writing. 
 
The contact details for Nottinghamshire Police are: 
 
Nottinghamshire Police 
Freedom of Information 
Sherwood Lodge 
Arnold 
Nottingham 
NG5 8PP 
 
E-mail  Freedomofinformation@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner. 
 
Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the 
Freedom of Information Officer on telephone number 0115 8445998 or e-mail 
nopcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Katy Owen 
Business Support Manager 
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